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I am writing in opposition to HB2002. We are damaging our children for no good 

reason. Children cannot make changes that will affect them for a lifetime  when their 

brains and bodies are still maturing. Even without this fact we should not be doing so 

called sex change operations because it's not possible. All we are doing is making 

them into eunuchs because up to now, we can't actually change someone's sex. 

Thank you for your consideration.  


